
Attorney-at Law
3514 Geneva Circle

Nashville, Tennessee 32709
(615) 500-7749

sanders.billYe@gmail.com

January 17, 2011

Mary Freeman, Chairman Tennessee Regulatory Authority
c/o Sharla Dillon Dockets and Records Manager
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37219

RE: Petition of Kentucky Utilities Company for Approval of Adjustment of its Electric
Rates, Terms and Conditions of Service and Revised Tariff, Docket No. 10-00223: Affidavit
Regarding Notice to Customers

Dear Chairman Freeman,

Enclosed are five copies of the affidavit of Lonnie Bellar regarding the notices that were
sent to the four Tennessee customers of Kentucky Utilities Company ("KU") and the notice that
was posted in KU's Middlesboro, KY office, pursuant to TRA Rule 1220-4-.05(l)(a) and (b), as
modified by order of the TRA in this docket, dated December 21, 2010. This affidavit is also
being filed electronically. The original affidavit was previously mailed to the TRA.

We have redacted the names and addresses of the customers in order to protect their privacy. In
addition to sending the required notices on January 12, 2011, KU sent each customer a letter by
registered mail, dated November 30, 2010, detailing the proposed impact of the proposed rate
increase on their particular billing based upon prior usage. One customer did not claim the
registered letter and that customer's individual impact statement was enclosed with the January
12th notice. In order to protect the privacy of that customer's personal billing information, the
impact statement is not enclosed with the affidavit.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

D. Billye Sanders
Attorney for Kentucky Utilities Company

Enclosures

c: Lonnie E. Bellar, Vice President, State Regulation and Rates, LG&E and KU Services
Company

Allyson K. Sturgeon, Senior Corporate Attorney, LG&E and KU Services Company
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